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Press release 

From the many questions asked it appears to us that there are 

possible misconceptions regarding the statements of the 

member Brinkman through the media (FOX). 

His declarations are not in any way part of the philosophy 

and mind-set of the Dutch delegation. 

Each and every one of the members of the Dutch delegation 

speaks as a private person and for his own responsibility. 

Only the leader of the delegation speaks on behalf of the 
delegation. 

It is only correct to dispel any misunderstanding which might 

have arisen because of this. 

WILL. van Beek 

Leader of the Dutch Parliamentary Delegation 

Oranjestad, Aruba, January 8, 2009


